PRESS RELEASE
IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Festival de courts métrages

IMAGES EN VUES

May 20", 2024, iles-de-la-Madeleine The Images en Vues Festival, organized by Sofilm
cinéma parallele, is thrilled to announce its CALL FOR ENTRIES for the 21st edition of its
renowned short film festival in the iles-de-la-Madeleine! Taking place on October 24th
2024, this festival invites filmmakers worldwide to submit their works for the chance to
participate in the international short film competition.

Submissions are open from now until Sunday, July 14th, at 11:59 p.m. ADT. We welcome
films created between January 1st, 2022 and the current year, with a maximum duration
of 30 minutes. Please note that promotional films and music videos will not be
considered for this competition.

Selected films will have the opportunity to be showcased during public screenings in
November, offering exposure to over forty productions. For detailed submission
guidelines and to submit your film, visit the "Submit a film" section on our website at
imagesenvues.org.

Stay updated with the latest news and announcements by following us on social media!
Join us in celebrating the art of short filmmaking at the Images en Vues Festival in
{les-de-la-Madeleine.
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